



ST CATHERINE'S BRITISH SCHOOL

PTSA

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to inform you that KS3, KS4 & IB students will be raising funds on Monday the 9th through a Ice Cream Sale to support the Happy Caravan Project and IB CAS students will be visiting Happy Caravan in Themopeles on Wednesday 11th May.

The PTSA would also like to add a drive to our students' important initiative and ask you to bring any new or used toys (ages 2yrs - 16yrs) to the school until Tuesday drop off time, for the students' to take with them when they visit next week. Collection bins will be placed in the Lower School Welcome House and Upper School Front Entrance.

Happy Caravan has set up non-formal classrooms in refugee camps in Greece to help teach English, Maths and Arts to vulnerable refugee children, with little or no access to education. Happy Caravan was born as a street school in 2017. Since then, they have grown to serve hundreds of children each day with the support of a thriving network of volunteers across the world.



Thank you for your support!

Kind regards. The PTSA Team

This is a message from <u>StCatsConnect</u>

Having trouble reading this email? Try <u>viewing it in your browser</u>

You can change your contact details and preferences <u>here</u>

Want to unsubscribe from these emails? <u>Click here</u>

Powered by <u>ToucanTech</u>